
Lowside Quarter Parish Council 

www.lowsidequarterpc.co.uk 

 
Clerk Mrs Yvonne Hey 
Seatallan 
Station Lane 
Nethertown   CA22 2UH 
Tel:  01946 825637 
Email: simon.hey1@btinternet.com  
 
Minutes of the Meeting of Lowside Quarter Parish Council held Virtually on 

29 October  2020 at 6.00pm  
 
 
Present:     Cllr G Mossop (Chair),         

 Cllr S Hey 
 Cllr G Singleton 
Cllr M Tonks 
Y Hey (Clerk) 

 
10/2020/1 Apologies: 
 
  Cllr L Gardener 
  Cllr K Singleton 
  Cllr S Gannon 
 
10/2020/2 Chairs Announcements  
 
None announcements 
 
10/2020/3 Minutes of the Previous Meeting and Update on Outstanding 
Actions. 
The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted as a true record. 
 
 
10/2020/4 Planning 
 
None 
 
 



10/2020/5 Correspondence from Clerk 
 
None 
 
10/2020/6 Finance  
 
Following discussions with Councillors, the Parish Council decided to support 
local businesses in their endeavours to feed the local children over the half 
term break. Two cheques were presented, one to Noah’s Place and Spuds & Co in 
Egremont both for £60. 
 
The invoice has been received for grass and cheque issued. 
 
The audit for 2019/2020 has been passed off. 
 
10/2020/7 Any Other Business 
 
Most of the street lights in Nethertown and one in Middletown are not working and 
need to be reported to Copeland Borough Council. 
 
As we are now entering winter it was requested that gulley’s were emptied, in particular 
Snellings and Middletown. These to be reported to Cumbria Highway. 
 
New notice boards ae required in Nethertown, Middletown and Coulderton. Clerk to 
investigate if there are any available manufactured from recycled plastic as this would 
last longer than the ones utilising wooden support posts. 
 
Summary of Actions 
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